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KEPO Planting Event on Kateri 
Tekakwitha Island and Green Space  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 16, Seskehkó:wa/September 2019) The Kahnawà:ke 
Environment Protection Office (KEPO) wishes to inform the community 
that excavation work will take place between Monday, September 16 to 
Wednesday, September 18, 2019, on Kateri Tekakwitha Island, and at 
the Green Space next to the lacrosse rink.  From Monday to Wednesday 
6:00am to 4:00pm, local excavators will prepare the soil for KEPO’s 
Community Sustainability and Climate Change Project tree planting 
event. 
 
Several hundred trees and shrubs will be planted by community members 
and volunteers on Kateri Tekakwitha Island, Thursday, September 19 
and Friday, September 20 from 8:00am to 4:00pm, with more planted at 
the Green Space next to the rink on Saturday, September 21 from 
8:00am to 4:00pm. 
 
For safety reasons, the areas will be cordoned off once excavated. 
Please supervise your children and pets closely, and exercise caution in 
these two areas. 
 
For more information, please contact Tracey Diabo at the Kahnawà:ke 
Environment Protection Office at 450-635-0600. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Justus Polson-Lahache 
Communications Officer  
450- 632-7500 ext 63235 
Justus.Polson-
Lahache@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Kaylia Marquis 
General Manager of 
Environment Protection 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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